
 

 

Intent to Award Notification 

Request for Proposal NDERFP2203 

June 7, 2022 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 

After completing the evaluation period of all Office of Special Education, Complaint 
Investigation Services submitting materials in response to Request for Proposals 
NDERFP2203, the NDE intends to begin the contracting process for the 2022-2023 fiscal 
year with the following: 

• ACERI Partners, LLC 
• Emily Adams, Data Driven Enterprises 
• Lisa Arborgast 
• Nicole Stewart 
• PRISM Investigations, LLC 

The NDE would like to extend a big thank you to all the vendors that submitted materials 
for this RFP.  

 

Questions or inquiries please contact: Amy Rhone at nde.speddr@nebraska.gov.  
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